
Friday 10th June 2022 

A Message from Miss Pitts  
It has been great to welcome the pupils back to school this 

week following the half term break and Platinum Jubilee   

weekend.   

We are really keen to find out your opinion of Griffin Primary 

School, so I am asking you to complete a parents/carers   

questionnaire.  Please follow the link below to complete this: 

https://forms.office.com/r/iMUvDfKVch  

Please complete your responses by Monday 20th June 2022.  

We appreciate your time in completing this. 

Don’t forget that we have pre-loved school uniform available to 

buy every day at the school office.  All items are 50p. 

Miss Pitts, 

Head of School  

Attendance this 

week 

Full School - 93.53% 

EYFS/KS1  

1ZC  

96.03% 

KS2  

3DC 

97.62% 

Important Information 

School times: 8.55am - 3.30pm 

Thursdays: 8.55am - 1.45pm 

Gates open at 8.35am and 3.10pm daily. 

Gates close at 8.55am daily. 

On Thursday, gates open at 1.25pm. 

School Doors 

• Red Door - Reception 

• Green Door - Year 1/2 

• Yellow Door - Year 3 and 4TW 

• White Door - 4TH 

• Blue Door - Year 5/6 

Contact Us 

Call 01482 794122 

Select option 1 to report absences. 

Select option 2 to speak to a member 

of staff. 

Email: 

griffin.enquiries@vennacademy.org 

Lunch menu online 

 

The new lunch menu for this term 

can be found on the school       

website: 
https://griffinprimaryschool.org.uk/lunch-

menu/ 

Reading Corner 

This week Year 6 enjoyed a virtual visit from Andrews Norris, author of Felix Unlim-

ited.  He will be appearing at the Big Malarkey in a few weeks' time too! 

 

Year 3 have really enjoyed their comic workshops organised by our friends at Hull 

Schools Library Service.  One of our teachers commented: It's really engaged my children 

and they've loved taking part. It's also been fantastic to see how it has motivated the   

children to enjoy reading, especially some of those who don't usually enjoy reading for 

pleasure and I've seen a lot of them grow in confidence throughout! 

 

Thank you for your support with our monthly book swaps.  The next book swap will take place on Thursday 

7th July from 1:30 - remember to bring a book to swap. 

 

Please keep logging onto Bug Club Active Learn to be in with a chance of winning a prize.   Remember if 

you are in Key Stage 2 you could win a copy of the Michael Rosen poetry book -The Big Book of Bad 

Things.  All you need to do is access Bug Club regularly at home and complete activities linked to their 

books. Winners will be chosen on 8th July 2022 -good luck!  

Griffin Tots 
 

Our first Griffin Tots      

session will be on Tuesday 

14th June 2022 from 9-

10am in the school hall.   

Please ring the school  

office if you would like 

more information or to 

book a place.  

 

 

 

 

 

Wear yellow for 

Cystic Fibrosis 

This year, we are taking 

part in Wear Yellow for 

Cystic Fibrosis day on  

Friday 17th June 2022. 

 

We are asking pupils to 

wear yellow to school on 

that day in return for a  

donation of 50p per child.  

The money will be donated 

to the Cystic Fibrosis Trust. 

 

We look forward to seeing 

our pupils dressed in    

yellow! 

Summer Term dates 

Please see some useful dates of events taking place 

during the Summer Term.  More information about all of 

them will be shared closer to the time. 

 

School photographs Monday 13th June 2022 

Nursery Sports Day Monday 27th June 9.15am 

Reception Sports Day Monday 27th June 10am 

Year 1 and 2 Sports Day Monday 27th June 2pm 

Year 5 and 6 Sports Day Tuesday 28th June 2pm 

Year 3 and 4 Sports Day Wednesday 29th June 2pm 

Summer Fair Wednesday 20th July 2pm 

https://forms.office.com/r/iMUvDfKVch

